From: To: Valente, Judith Woodruff, Aaron

Subject:

following up on my email

Date:

Friday, April 6, 2018 11:48:05 AM

Dear Chief Woodruff,

Sent you a message from my personal email address last Friday. As I mentioned, we reserve the right to file a complaint against your officer pending a response from you about the sensitivity training which you assign him to attend (all of which I noted in last Friday's email).

We have not heard back from you about your plans.

If you did not receive that email, please let me know and I will send it to you again from my personal account

Thank you.

Judy